
COMMUNITY-POLICE ADVISORY BOARD 

OLYMPIC COMMUNITY POLICE STATION 
1130 Vermont Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90006  

 

Minutes of the Meeting of May 5, 2022 
 

The Meeting was called to order by Co-Chairman Moises Gomez at 3:05 pm at the Commander Matthew Blake 

Community Room and via Zoom. 

Minutes of the April meeting were reviewed. Motion to approve the minutes, seconded, passed. 

Captain’s Remarks. Captain Ponce was unable to attend. A summary of recent and upcoming events was 

provided by Officer Allan Corrales.  

The Dia de los Niños event was successfully held April 30. New Hampshire Ave was closed south of 11th St. 

and food, games, prizes and a children’s movie were provided by the Berendo Neighborhood Association. 

A clean-up event for the southern side of the Olympic Station is scheduled for Thursday, 12 May at 3:00 pm. C-

PAB and other volunteers are asked to attend. 

The impending retirement of CRO Sgt. Puente was announced with his last day on June 30. 

Speaker. Chairman Gomez provided a detailed instructional overview of using the MY311 app. 

• A video instructional clip is available at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=95eLlfRCarU  

• The Power Point presentation can be viewed at  

 

MyLA311 Presentation  

• The app is available from the Apple App Store or Google Play. 

• The tasks that can be accomplished include bulky item pickup, illegal dumping, graffiti, pothole repair, 

traffic signal malfunction, availability of a picnic area in a local park, paying City bills such as DWP, 

animal issues and many more in a continuously expanding list. 

• Mr. Gomez recommends registering for an account so that you can check progress and receive email 

updates on your service requests. Check the “Receive Email” box to activate this feature. 

• The system can be used from a computer at the address www.lacity.org/myla311  

• Mr. Gomez recommends accessing the system from the app instead of calling which will be much 

slower because of older equipment and busy attendants. 

• The app will accept a photo of the problem which is helpful so that the right equipment can be sent out 

and for follow-up. Be safe when photographing people (such as an encampment or car repair on the 

street), perhaps by using the camera’s zoom from across the street. 

• Gandhy Diaz (representing Gil Cedillo, CD1) noted that the Service Request number is useful for 

follow-up, including escalating a problem to the Council District Office. 

Adjournment At 3:41 by Mr. Gomez 

Next Meeting, 2 June 2022. 3:00 p.m. 

Submitted by Robert Reeves, Secretary. Comments and suggestions should be made through the Olympic CRO. 
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